COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305 27th May, 1959,

ilhasn(s)
Wv/FME Dear Sirs,

Steggeg "ROY"

I bave to acquaint you that the case of this
ship hae been considered by the Committee today in
conjunction with your le‘ter of the 22nd May and
enclosure, and in all the clrcumstances they are
agreeable to the drydocking and Serewshaft Surveys
being deferred on the understanding that the ahip
will be broken up on arrival in Japen in August/

September next.
Yours faithfully,

AR e s .
Clasnification Gamm(gébﬁijgd \

The Surveyors,

L Lloyd's Register
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